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Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Saturday, January 18, 2025 9:50 AM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2025028

 
Recommendation # 2025028 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2025028 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization 
 

Name Tracy M Fiedler 

Address 3109 Levanto Dr, Melbourne FL 32940  

Phone (813) 789-5973 

Email Tracymfiedler@gmail.com 

Alternate Email 
 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2025028 

Recommendation Title Extend Speak Up Brevard 

Areas Affected Speak Up Brevard  

Department Affected 
 

Current problem The Speak Up Brevard program only accepts suggestions the first month of 2025. 
There needs to be a way to submit suggestions year long whenever people may have 
an idea. A majority of people are not even aware the program exists and it needs time 
to catch hold. 

Recommendation Extend Speak Up Brevard to a year long program. Once some suggestions are 
incorporated and publicized, there will be more interest. 

Attachments No Documents were attached. 

 

Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.  


